
 

 

 

The Cambridge Association of 
Neighborhoods (CAN) invites you to  
attend our first in-person general  
membership meeting for 2021! 

 

When: Sunday, August 22nd; 2:00 – 4:00 

Where: Gerry Boyle Park at Great Marsh 

 

Members of the CAN Board of Directors will 
be speaking and Mayor Andrew Bradshaw 
has been invited to address the attendees.  
Come join us to find out what’s happening 
in Cambridge, meet your neighbors, and 

enjoy some free ice cream. 

  All are welcome! 


